
 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
  
 TO:        City of Austin Planning Commission           

 
 FROM:       Michael Simmons-Smith 
  Senior Planner, Land Use Review 
  Development Services Department 
 
DATE:          February 17, 2016 
  
SUBJECT:   Pacific Rim Sushi & Yakitori Late Hours Permit and Parking 

Variance (SPC-2015-0334W)  - District 9  
________________________________________________________________ 
           
Please note that the applicant for this case has notified the Land Use Review 
Division that the above-referenced application is to be withdrawn, and will not be 
offered to the Planning Commission for their consideration of approval for a late 
hours permit, and for a parking variance. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
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